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May 31,2013

Mr. Randy Harris
County Coordinator
Suwannee County
224Ptne Ave.
Live Oak, FL 32064

Dear Mr. Harris:

Re: Review of the 2013 Ten-Year Site Plans for Florida's Electric Utilities

Pursuant to Section 186.801, Florida Statutes, the Florida Public Service Commission
(Commission) is responsible for reviewing and classifoing each electric utility's Ten-Year Site Plan as

"suitable" or "tursuitable." As part of the annual review in accordance with Ptule25-22.071, Florida
Administrative Code, the Commission must provide a copy of the relevant Ten-Year Site Plans and

solicit the views of appropriate state, regional, and local agencies. To this end, the Commission has

made available on its website electronic copies of the 2013 Ten-Year Site Plans for all the Florida
electric utilities at the followins link:

http ://www.psc. state.fl .us/utilities/electric gas/ I Oyrsiteplans. aspx

Below is a list of those electric utilities that have identified preferred or potential plant sites in
your jurisdiction. Please review these Ten-Year Site Plans and provide comments, along with a brief
sunmary if possible, on their suitability as plaruring documents. Please note that these plans are not
designed to give information about proposed facilities in such detail as would be required for a

development permit or other formal process.

Relevant 2013 Ten-Year Site Plans

o Progress / Duke Energy Florida (DEF)
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Please forward all comments by August 1,2013, including an electronic copy to my e-

mail address bqlow. If you have any questions, require additional time to file comments, or
would like to receive a hardcopy of the Ten-Year Site Plans, please feel free to contact me at
(850)-4 I 3-6626 (pellis@psc.state.fl .us). Thank you for your assistance.

Phillip Ellis
Engineering Specialist III
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Office ofthe General Counsel (Murphy)


